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1. UPDATE AND CLEAN-UP 

Even though the Hazelwood mine fire is now safe, Morwell residents will 
continue to see some smoke in the area as work continues on extinguishing 
small hot spots in the mine floor. 

The Victorian Government and the Latrobe City Council are working with 
community members in the clean-up process. 

Morwell residents can collect clean-up equipment and vouchers from the 
community information and recovery centre at 20 Hazelwood Road, Morwell, 
open daily during business hours. . 

The EPA is monitoring air quality in the Latrobe Valley. Hourly air quality 
updates are available online at epa.vic.gov.au [pronunciation: EPA dot VIC 
dot GOV dot AU]. 

For more information on the recovery process, call the Latrobe City Council 
recovery hotline on: 1800017777. 
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